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Extreme Earth endorsement

Dear Professor Bolt,

I am pleased to learn that Professor Dag Olav Hessen and Professor Frode Stordal have been
accepted as collaborators of your Extreme Earth FET Flagship initiative. We do hope that the
proposal for the structuring Coordination and Support Action (CSA) will be successful and leading
to the establishment of a decade of excellent research in the Extreme Earth flagship.

The University of Oslo and the Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Sciences are fully committed to
this initiative, and will support our involved colleagues to ensure timely deliveries from our side in

all phases of the proposal and the flagship execution.

With our very best wishes and hopes for a successful submission,

Professor Morten Dzehlen
Dean
Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Sciences
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